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Friday 27 October 2023

Week 3 Term 4

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka,

Ni hao ma, Xin chāo, Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

This week we have had our Book Week and it has been a wonderful celebration of Reading. We

have had special visitors throughout the week, lots of fun competitions, activities and our big

parade today. All of this was made possible through the hard work of Mrs Mokalei, thank you so

very much Mrs Mokalei for making this week such a great occasion for us all. Mrs Mokalei is our

school’s leader of the Reading curriculum and through her guidance, support and direction our

Book Week’s keep getting better and better.

Next week we have our school’s Tag and Touch teams participating in the Counties Manukau

Games at Bruce Pulman Park in Papakura. This is taking place from November the 7th to the 9th.

This is the second year that the games have been held and it is again at Bruce Pulman Park in

Papakura. Thank you to our awesome coaches, Ms Young, Mr Moiho, Miss Awhi and Miss Ann O for

all of the time they have put in so our teams are ready to play their best.

All classes have been involved in our Athletics Track and Field learning experiences.

A big shout out to Miss Sampson and Rm 19 for organising this for us. Since the lanes were marked

on the field we have had many FBS learners showing how fast they are!!

In school, one thing that I think will never change, is how our tamariki find out and know who the

fastest runners in their class, and in our school are. Hopefully the sun will stick around and we get a

nice, sunny day for our school Athletics Day next Friday, November the 10th.

As we start Week 5 next week that signals us reaching the halfway mark of the term, it has certainly

been a year that has gone by very quickly. If you have any questions about any of our upcoming

events feel free to contact our school office (09 274 8279) or send us an email if that is preferred

office@flatbush.school.nz .

Have a safe and happy

weekend.

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

SCHOOL WEBSITE
www.flatbush.school.nz

Like us on Facebook
facebook.com/fbsforever

Flat Bush School Youtube
Check out our videos
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Week 4 Highlights

UPCOMING EVENTS

Counties Manukau Games

07.11.23.-09.11.23

(Bruce Pulman Park Papakura)

FBS School Athletics Day

10.11.23.

(Team Kakano) 9am-10.30am (TeamWhanake) 11am-12.30pm

(Team Panekiretanga) 1.30pm-3pm

Teacher Only Day

Friday November 17th (school closed for instruction)

Celebration of Success

07.12.23. From 1pm-6pm

(school closes at

12.30pm)

End of Year Prize

Givings:

13.12.23.

(Team Kakano)

9am-10.30am (Team

Whanake) 11am-12.30pm

(Team Panekiretanga)

1.30pm-3pm

Year 6 Graduation:

Friday December the 15th at 1.30pm (FBS COLA)

Last Day for 2024

Monday December the 18th
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School closes for the year at 12pm


